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Kidd Island Road has been realigned and reconsutructed 
to improve driver safety near the Valhalla intersection and 
extending to Hull Loop Road.  

This year’s work is complete for the season 

 Permanent Paving will be completed next year. 

 Permanent striping will also be completed next 
year. 

 Creek channel vegetation growth will be reviewed 
next year. 

 The road is now reopened to the public! 
 

 Due to weather conditions, much of the eastern 
road segement was placed as temporary 
pavement. 
 

 Temporary pavement will be removed and 
replaced with permenant pavement in 2021. 
 

 Permanent striping will also be completed in 2021. 
 

 Check the WHD website for updates on final work 
completion timing in 2021, pending weather. 

Temporary Paving is in and the Striping is Complete 

For more information contact 208-762-8787 or acomstock@jub.com. 


